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I support HB 3190 and urge your support.  Please pass this bill.  

We have to preserve our old buildings in order to maintain our sense of history, and 

identity as Oregonians. 

It's depressing to me how ugly most new construction is, and I don't believe putting 

irreplaceable building materials, such as old growth lumber, into a landfill is a 

sustainable practice. 


